
Beyond 2018...
 
At Summit17 in April we looked back at the 
success of Scouting for All and discussed the 
next steps for The Scout Association.
 
Now we have a proposal for the next strategic 
plan and we would like to hear your views on it.

Leaders and Explorers, come and have your say at one of our sessions:
 
Saturday 14th October 2017
Baysgarth School, Barton, DN18 6AE
09:00 - 12:00        or        13:00 - 16:00

Register now!
goo.gl/yJpXEG


